After Hours...



Meehan & Goodin is proud to be a track sponsor for the American Cancer Society's **Relay for Life of Windham** to be held October 18th & 19th at **Eastern Connecticut State University**. Teams of people walk the athletic track to raise funds, however, this event is much more a community gathering rather than an athletic event. If you would like to participate, you can call the Meriden office of the ACS at 1-203-379-4700.

GPS...



We are always looking for new ways to increase efficiency and productivity. One relatively new method is through the use of GPS or Global Positioning System. The backpack receiver and handheld data entry unit

enable a single survey crew member to obtain field locations that ordinarily would take a multi-person crew. GPS is the way to go for things like wetlands location on large remote sites.



387 North Mancheste Phone: (8

77 North Main Street anchester, CT 06040 rone: (860) 643-2520 rosimile: (860) 649-8806 mail: info@meehangoodin.

Meehan & Goodin Engineers - Surveyors, P.C

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C.

Fall 2003 Newsletter

Dream Home...



Once again we are glad to be a small part of someone's big dream. This just constructed foundation will soon support a beautiful 4 bedroom house, on 5 acres in **Bolton**.

In addition to consulting with the owners regarding site selection and orientation, we prepared the boundary and topographic survey, septic system design and construction stakeout and the as built survey.



How Can We Help You Today?

- Site Planning
- Civil Engineering
- Land Surveying
- Permitting
- Richard Meehan, PLS
- Marc Goodin, PE
- ◆ E. Russell Johnston III, PE
- ♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS
- Vernon S. Reed, Jr., PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520

On The Web...



To learn more about our firm, visit us at our Website www.meehangoodin.com

Land Use Development Seminars...



We offer free seminars on land use evaluation, development and planning, as well as on the latest survey standards and codes.

Call Richard Meehan for more information about

how to set up a seminar for your group at your location.

Construction Update... Repairs to Wackawanna Dam



The repairs to the Lake Wackawanna Dam, in Danbury, are nearing completion. The concrete spillway has been finished, the stone masonry work is done, and the riprap slope protection is installed. A little fine grading, fence installation, and seeding and this dam will be "good to go" for a long time to come. This repair project is a joint effort of the Juniper Ridge Taxing District and the Connecticut Department of Environmental Protection.

In the Works... Greenhouse on the way



Continuing our long relationship with **Saint Joseph College** in **West Hartford**, we have recently completed a site plan for a new greenhouse to be constructed adjacent to the Gengras Center. The greenhouse will be used for "hands on" learning as well as be an attractive addition to the campus.

Construction Update... East Hartford Public Safety Complex



Construction is in full swing at the new **East Hartford Public Safety Complex**. In the view above, the new fire training tower is beginning to take shape with the completion of the roof.



Over on Main Street, the new **Board of Education Administration Offices** are also seeing a flurry of construction activity. Shown above is the new facade for the renovated **Gazette** building and the old **Town Hall Inn building**.